

Office of the City Clerk

Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee.gov

August 14, 2017

CERTIFIED MAIL

Jalem Getz 601 E. Erie St. Milwaukee, WI 53202 Gregg Prossen Consortium ae, LLC 735 N. Water St., Suite 1228 Milwaukee, WI 53202

RE: Resolution relating to a Certificate of Appropriateness for the modifications required to convert to residential use the property at 1945 N. Bartlett Avenue, the Milwaukee Fire Department's Firehouse Ladder Company No. 5, an individually designated historic property, for Jalem Getz.

Dear Applicants:

You recently submitted an application for the above listed Certificate of Appropriateness.

A public hearing has been scheduled for Monday, September 11, 2017 at 3:00 p.m. in the first floor conference room of the 809 Building, 809 N. Broadway, to determine whether or not to grant the requested Certificate of Appropriateness. You or employees designated by yourself will be given an opportunity to speak at this hearing.

If you have any questions relating to the hearing process, please contact Linda Elmer at 414-286-2231.

Sincerely,

Richard Pfaff Deputy City Clerk

ichard Pff

